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Subject: 
 
CVR (Cockpit Voice Recorder) Deactivation procedure.  
 
   
 
Background: 
 
In the recent MD-80s incident,the flight crew did not deactivate the CVR, thus 
resulting in continuous operation of the CVR and erasing the Pertinent CVR 
information. 
 
 
 
Recommendation: 
 
In accordance with CAA regulation, operators are required to deactivate CVR and 
DFDR immediately after an accident / incident so as to retain the data needed for 
investigation. 
 
 
All operators are responsible for the establishment of pertinent S.O.P.in the 
management of above-mentioned situation. 


